
From: Paul Clark <pclark@fortbraggrealty.co> 

Date: February 16, 2020 at 6:50:00 AM PST 

To: "Varga, Tom" <TVarga@fortbragg.com>, "McCormick, Sarah" <SMcCormick@fortbragg.com> 

Cc: Paul Clark <pclark@fortbraggrealty.co> 

Subject: Public Safety Meeting 02192020 Item 3A 20-629 

Members 

For the record I totally support the School Board Superintendents request for a stop sign on the East side 

of Chestnut for West bound traffic.  

I drive this route several time each week, school days mostly. This would solve the uncertainty to a 

degree, while allowing West bound Chestnut traffic, and South bound traffic on Dana street to focus on 

pedestrian and other traffic.  

Simple cheap, and if it doesn't work take it out. Much like the two way stop farther North on Dana, it did 

slow traffic.  

 

Thank you.  For all the taxpayer money spent on the Chestnut a few more dollars to make it better is a 

good call. I will reserve comments on Chestnut for another time.  

 

Paul Clark 

Century 21 Fort Bragg Realty 

BRE 00640014 

809 North Main Street  

Fort Bragg, CA 95437 

 

707-964-0811 voice 

707-964-3402 fax 
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